
 
 

We inform you that in the early hours of Sunday, the 16th, to Monday, the 17th, 
there will be a change of contractor providing the waste collection service in the 
municipality of Santa Eularia des Riu. The new contractor will be Valoriza Servicios 
Medioambientales. 

To accommodate the transition to the new service, door-to-door collection on 
Sunday will take place starting Monday at 6:00 AM. 

During the first few weeks, the collection frequencies and routes previously carried 
out by Herbusa will be maintained. 

For any inquiries or incidents, please find the new contact details below: 

Phone number: 971 41 78 94 
Email: santaeulariamessostenible@valorizasm.com 

We will keep you informed. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 


